



MAIN OFFICE 2929 RICHARDSON DR. AUBURN, CA 95603 PH: (530) 889-7800 FAX: (530) 889-7899



EDWARD N. BONNER SHERIFF-CORONER-MARSHAL **DEVON BELL** UNDERSHERIFF

PRESS RELEASE

Date/Time of Release: Wednesday, December 1, 2010 Date/Time of Occurrence: Wednesday, December 1, 2010

Nature of Event: Project Blue Light To Honor Fallen Officers

Placer County Location of Call:

Released by: Dena Erwin, PIO (530) 889-6901

SHERIFF EDWARD N. BONNER RELEASES THE FOLLOWING:

The Placer County Sheriff's Office is encouraging residents and businesses throughout Placer County to display blue lights during the month of December in honor of Project Blue Light.

Project Blue Light is observed nationally every year to serve as a memorial to fallen law enforcement officers. Communities are asked to display blue lights to show their



respect and encouragement for fallen officers and their families. Military families have also adopted the program by displaying blue lights year-round in support of those fighting overseas.

Residents can participate by displaying blue lights on a holiday tree, as outside decorations, in windows, or by using a blue porch light. Businesses can show their support by placing a blue light over a business entrance, in strings of exterior lights or in storefront windows.

For additional information on Project Blue Light, call Community Services Officer Lynn Harrison at (916) 652-2419. Enjoy a safe and happy holiday season and "keep the light on."